COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C., 3.

?)

: 25th June, 1926. o /

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mr. Roli's letter of the 17th
instant, respecting the case of the steamer "LOUISIANAY,
and note, from an interview which you have had with the
iConsulting Engineer, that the vessel has again left Oslo
but that on her return about the lst September he will

inform you of her arrival, with a viaw to the freeboard

marking being placed in order.

In the circumstances I have to request that
iyou will draw the Owner's attention to the fact that the
Efreeboard which is at present marked is 2" less than that
approved by the Committee, and that they must ask the
Owner to make definite arrangements for the amended
freeboard, which is a condition of the vessel's class,
t7 be marked on her return as now proposed.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yaurs faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
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